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HORSESHOE HAPPENING:

Thank you to those who offered to be part of our effort to help students find their way.  Here is the list of 
volunteers.  Everyone is assigned at the time requested.  WE COULD USE SOME MORE 
VOLUNTEERS.  Let Maryanne know by the end of the week if you can take an hour long shift.

MONDAY, AUGUST 31 TUESDAY, SEPT. 1

8 - 9   C. Creel, L. Crawford 8 - 9   M. Lu, A. Salinero

9 - 10   M. Handle, K. Novotny 9 - 10   K. Maxheimer, K. Novotny

10 - 11  10 - 11  M. Handle

11 - 12  K. Maxheimer, S. Kaufman, B. Butt 11 - 12  B. Butt

1 - 2 1 -2 

2 - 3   F. Grady 2 - 3   F. Grady

3 - 4 3 - 4

4 - 5  4 - 5   

5 - 6 M. Vigneaux 5 - 6   M. Vigneaux

FOR MEREDITH:

This is the last week of work for our Project Archivist, Meredith Bouchard.  Meredith worked for several 
years cataloging the extensive Environmental Defense collection.  This collection spans the years 1967 to 
the early 1990's and consists of documents, board minutes, court proceedings, legislation, periodicals, 
books and other material.  A thank you card is in the Director 's Office.  You are welcome to sign this card  
in appreciation for her work with this valuable addition to Special Collections .




